
MVMPCS Community,

During the April Governing Council meeting, the MVMPCS GC voted to hold a special GC voting

meeting to discuss and vote on the proposal to expand the current MVMPCS Charter to include

grades 9 through 12. This meeting will be held virtually and will begin promptly at 6:30 pm on

Monday, April 19, 2021. Additionally, during this meeting, the GC will also discuss and vote on

the request for additional support positions at the middle school level made at the April GC

meeting.

Attached is the proposal for charter expansion submitted by the high school proposal team.

Please review and submit any questions to the proposal team directly at

hsproposal@mvmpcs.org. If you have any information or comments you would like the GC to

consider as we discuss and vote on this proposal, please email the GC directly at

GC@mvmpcs.org.

There will be an opportunity for the community to provide in-person comments at this meeting.

Please sign up to provide in-person community comments here:

https://forms.gle/dGK27axud2YyidcWA. The community comment period will go in the order

of sign-up and individual community comments will be limited to 3 minutes to make sure all

comments can be heard. Additionally, written community comments can be submitted to

GC@mvmpcs.org for inclusion in the official meeting minutes. Please include "community

comment" in the subject line of all written comments. Written comments will be read by a

member of the GC for the 3-minute timeframe allotted and the full text will be included in the

meeting minutes for documentation.

A formal meeting agenda and link to the special meeting will be emailed to the community on or

before 6:30 pm Sunday, April 18. Please email the GC with any questions at gc@mvmpcs.org or

gcchair@mvmpvcs.org.

Thank you

Tori McCarthy

Governing Council Chair

gcchair@mvmpcs.org

Monocacy Valley Montessori Public Charter School

https://forms.gle/dGK27axud2YyidcWA
https://mvmpcs.org/

